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5th September 2025 

 

 

Dear Elmhurst Nursery 

 

Thank you for agreeing to partake in the Pilot scheme to deliver Flu vaccines to the nursery aged children. 

Please be advised your date for vaccinations is 30th September 2025 

 

You will receive a Flu consent pack to send out to parents, when we begin to see consent forms returned we 

are able to see which children we will be seeing. We would encourage parents to be present, and so my vision 

is to vaccinate at Drop off in the morning, and then we can perhaps vaccinate other children who attend the 

afternoon session when they arrive for nursery and to encourage parents to stay and support their child having 

their vaccination.  

 

Should parents not wish to stay and support, we are able to continue to vaccinate the Nasal flu vaccine with a 

staff member/key worker present who can confidently identify that child. But should a parent consent for the 

Intramuscular flu vaccine, we would require a parent to stay and support, as im sure you will appreciate. 

 

We will be seeing the nursery children alongside the School aged children- and with this in mind, we will 

consider more staffing to allow for the extra children.  

 

We can either vaccinate in the main hall where we will be seeing the school aged children to run alongside 

them. Alternatively we can vaccinate in the nursery setting to allow easier access for the parents to stay and 

support. Should your nursery not be directly attached to the school then we can split the teams to be able to 

accommodate this- this will be a choice we will leave to you, as you will know logistics better than us. This can 

also avoid to create a negative feeling associated with the nursery setting, and may run smoother if possible.  

 

Once consent forms have been sent, I will be in touch to organise the session, so as we can run these Flu 

sessions, as safely, and as least disruptive to normal school/nursery day as possible. 

For more information please visit the following Immunising preschool children against flu 

  

Yours sincerely, 

Buckinghamshire Immunisation team 


